
Proposed Marina, Claydon 

This photograph was taken in the second week of November 2020 
and show the problems experienced in Claydon due to its typical 
small village structure.  This is in Main Street, 50 mtrs south of the 
junction of Boddington and Fenny Compton Roads. 

The farm vehicle on the left makes regular trips through this road, 
particularly in summer months when we could expect increased 
traffic from any development on Boddington Road, particularly from 
anything as irresponsible as a 290 berth marina. 

The farm vehicle has mounted one of the very small areas of kerbing 
in the village and the fire engine is on the drive of a house opposite 
effectively blocking the road. 

Any attempt to get a fire appliance to a marina on Boddington Road 
would be very hazardous for the appliance, any vehicles from the 
opposite direction and for and people that the fire engine was 
attempting to 
reach. 


